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CIRCULAR



28 June 2019


To all bottled water importers




Dear Sir / Madam

IMPORT RESTRICTION OF BOTTLED WATER FROM MALEE MINERAL WATER SDN BHD, MALAYSIA

We wish to inform you that through our recent surveillance, consignments of bottled drinking water from the manufacturer, Malee Mineral Water Sdn. Bhd, were detected with Pseudomonas aeruginosa.

In view of the detection, the import of all bottled drinking and mineral water from Malee Mineral Water Sdn. Bhd is not permitted, with immediate effect. 

Please do not hesitate to contact us at Tel: 6805 2990 or email: sfa_import&export_foodstuff@sfa.gov.sg, if you have any other queries.





	
Yours faithfully


Licensing and Permits Division
Singapore Food Agency 



This is a computer generated circular and no signature is required.
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